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Visit to the park        Monday 11th September 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In Early Years, our Topic in Term 1 is all about ourselves and our local environment. To further enhance the 

children’s understanding of where they live we will be visiting the park opposite Repton Manor School.  

This trip will be on Friday 13th October 2023 in small groups throughout the day.  

 

On the day of the trip, your child will need to wear school uniform and arrive to school as normal at 8:45am. 

Please ensure they have appropriate clothing for the weather on the day. 

 

We will require some parent volunteers to help with the trip. This will involve supporting a small group of 

children throughout their time at the park. If you would like to put your name forward to help, please speak to 

a member of the Early Years team and they will be able to give you a timeslot.  

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Early Years team. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

The Early Years Team 


